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Rhoda Reid is New Executive Secretary-Treasurer 

I am pleased to announce that Rhoda Reid is the new Executive Secretary-Treasurer for the 90th Division 
Association.   

Rhoda has served faithfully as Assistant Executive Secretary-Treasurer for the past 16 years.  As the 
assistant, Rhoda assumed the duties of Executive Secretary-Treasurer this past May.  The Executive 
Committee unanimously approved the nomination of Rhoda for the position of Executive Secretary-
Treasurer, which was then approved by the membership of the 90th Division Association at the General 
Membership Meeting on 30 July 2016.  Rhoda will also remain as the Editor of the 90th Division 
Association Newsletter. 

 
Art Meier 
President 

 


